

May 22, 2007

Alan Brill Brill Hygienic Products 601 North Congress Ave, Ste. 306 Delray Beach, FL 33445

Dear Alan,

I wanted to personally thank you for providing such an outstanding product for Cabazon Outlets. We have been lucky enough to convert to the Brill sanitary seat covers nearly two years ago.

Our operational costs have been reduced from our maintenance efforts to manpower hours. We were faced with costly septic pumping and repairs. Since the conversion Cabazon Outlet's overall septic condition has improved and the preventive maintenance is now minimal.

The customer comments flow on a daily basis. It has made a tremendous impact from our first time customer to the one that returns time and time again. One thing is for sure and that is they will remember the Brill sanitary seat covers. Cabazon Outlets is pleased to support this company.

Thank you for providing us with such a great product.

Sincerely,

Caroline Miner Property Manager Cabazon Outlets